David Scanlan

From: David Scanlan

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:39 PM
To: Anthony Stevens

Subject: FW: Electronic Pollbook Presentation
Attachments: LHS-KNOWINK Flyer.pdf

From: Normand, Matthew [mailto:MNORMAND @manchesternh.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 9:42 AM

To: David Scanlan

Cc: Gatsas,Ted; Long,Patrick; Anthony Stevens; Daniel J Cloutier; Thomas Manning
Subject: Electronic Pollbook Presentation

Deputy Scanlan,

As you know from discussions with Representative Pat Long (BMA Chair) last week, the City of Manchester is exploring
ways to improve election day performance while strengthening the integrity of the voting process. We are looking at
electronic checklist technology currently used in the majority of states across the country that should significantly
reduce voter wait times at the polls and, if implemented statewide, prevent the ability of a voter to vote in multiple
precincts in New Hampshire. For the municipalities, this would also eliminate months of staff time performing post-
election data entry and manual scanning of the checklists because the voter history and turnout is captured in real time
on election day.

One of the products available represented by our current election vendor, LHS Associates, was presented to us in a
demo last month. LHS Associates, along with representatives from KNOWIiNK (manufacturer) and from Apple, will be
here in Manchester on Wednesday, March 30" at 10:00 a.m. in the Aldermanic Chambers for another demonstration
and to answer any questions about the product. Mayor Gatsas and Chairman Long are closely involved in this process
and would like to invite you, Secretary Gardner, and your team to attend the presentation to see if a solution like this
would be viable statewide. Please feel free to forward this to whomever you feel might be interested in attending the
demonstration. It is my understanding that you wanted to extend this invitation to Chairman Brad Cook of the Ballot
Law Commission as well.

| have included the link below to the product as well as attached a summary brochure.

http://www.knowink.com/

Sincerely,

Matthew Normand

City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk

One City Hall Plaza

Manchester, NH 03101

T:(603) 792-6630 F:(603) 624-6481
www.manchesternh.gov/cityclerk




The Right-To-Know Law (RSA 91-A) provides that most e-mail communications, to or from City employees and City
volunteers regarding the business of the City of Manchester, are government records available to the public upon request.
Therefore, this email communication may be subject to public disclosure.



